Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Section 38 & Section 278 Schemes 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information on all Section 38 & Section 278 technical approvals granted from the 1st July 2024 – 30th September 2024. In the interest of protecting our environment, I would like to request that the above information is sent to:
Answer:

Please find information in the attached file
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

